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Barnes, Peter@Waterboards

From: dphans <dphans@aol.com>
Sent: Monday, March 23, 2015 9:34 AM
To: Barnes, Peter@Waterboards
Subject: Lake Almanor

Mr. Barnes; 
  
     As a homeowner and taxpayer at Lake Almanor I am asking that you please consider the impact to our lake 
that removing most of the cold water would have.  Warming the lake will cause a much larger algae bloom and  
have a great impact on our cold water fishery. We are faced with climate change these days and intentionally 
increasing the temperature of Lake Almanor for some possible benefit downstream seems foolish.  We would be spending 
money to changing a beautiful lake and accomplish man made warming.  Sounds like the opposite of what we  
should be pursuing.  
     Thank you for your consideration 
      Donald P. Hansen 


